
 

 

CITY OF FORT DODGE 
PUBLIC WORKS – SANITATION 

Central Maintenance Facility 
3001 8th Avenue South • Fort Dodge, IA 50501 • Phone (515) 955-6139 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
August 26, 2024 
 
NEWS RELEASE 
PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT – SANITATION DIVISION 
 
Due to the Labor Day Holiday on Monday, September 2nd, 2024, garbage, and recycling collection routes for 
the City of Fort Dodge will be as follows: 
 
     Garbage normally collected on Monday, September 2nd will be collected on Tuesday, September 3rd. 
 
     Garbage normally collected on Tuesday, September 3rd will be collected on Thursday, September 5th. 

 
     Garbage normally collected on Thursday, September 5th will be collected on Friday, September 6th. 
 
The recycling route for Wednesday, September 4th, east of 15th Street will be collected as normal. 
 

CENTRAL MAINTENANCE FACILITY WILL BE 
CLOSED FOR YARD WASTE DISPOSAL ON MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 2nd 

 
CURBSIDE YARD WASTE WILL NOT BE PICKED UP ON FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 6th 

 
The Sanitation Division requests that residents place their garbage and recyclables for collection by 5:00 AM 
on these dates.  Due to the holiday schedule, the Sanitation Division will not make any return trips for 
garbage or recycling collection.  Carts placed out later than 5:00 AM will not be picked up until the following 
week. 
 
For more information, like and follow us on Facebook, @fortdodgeiowa.  The garbage and recycling calendar 
for 2024 can be found on the City of Fort Dodge website at https://www.fortdodgeiowa.org 
 
Brett Daniel 
Public Works Director 
 
 
 
NEWS MEDIA:  Please publish / broadcast as a Public Service announcement so residents are aware of this 
change for garbage collection.  Thank you. 


